
LOC and Three Fires are celebrating a 17 years partnership!
Three Fires Student Run Credit Union is operated by your school's 5th graders, they will learn
teamwork, respect, integrity and responsibility.
This is a hands on, real life experience for student employees and depositors.
Beginning September 20, 2023, students and staff can complete in school transactions every
other Wednesday for the 2023-2024 school year.
Use your child's existing LOC savings account or open a new one to start saving.
Student Run Credit Union accounts are real savings accounts that are active even when we are
not in school.
Stephanie Hamlin, LOC Community Impact Specialist, supervises all in school operations and
transactions on your school's operational day.

LOC operates the student run credit union program in 19 schools, across three school districts
within Livingston and Oakland Counties which includes Howell Public Schools. 

Important things to know about the LOC Student Run Credit Union Program

Questions about the program
or opening a new account?

 Contact:
Stephanie Hamlin

248.919.5824
shamlin@loccreditunion.com

Welcome to the 
LOC Student Run Credit Union 
at Three Fires Elementary School

Click "Join Today" on the LOC website.

Select "Youth" account.

Social Security Numbers for both the child and parent are required.
Valid ID is required for Parent/Guardian

For your child to participate at Three Fires, 
open a youth savings account by visiting: 
loccreditunion.com/join-loc

https://www.locfederal.com/join-loc

